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John A. Schmidt, Jr., MD Relocates His Office  

and Acquires Dr. Maseda’s Practice 
 

Spring Lake Heights, NJ, February 2, 2017 – Dr. John A. Schmidt, Jr. is pleased to announce 
that he has moved his office to 2006 Highway 71, Ste. 3, Spring Lake Heights, NJ 07762. This 
newly renovated, state-of-the-art office is on the corner of Highway 71 and Church Street across 
from Hoffman’s Ice Cream. His telephone number will remain the same at 732-282-8166. 
 
In addition, Dr. Schmidt has acquired Dr. Maseda’s practice. Drs. Schmidt and Maseda shared 
the same office and staff for nearly 10 years. “When Dr. Maseda decided to retire in December 
2016, it made perfect sense to me to acquire his practice,” says Dr. Schmidt. “We frequently 
covered for each other and I am very familiar with his patients and their medical history.”  
 
Dr. Maseda practiced internal medicine in Belmar, NJ for more than 30-years and is highly 
regarded for the quality of care he provided to patients. “We share the same commitment to 
patient care,” continues Dr. Schmidt. “Dr. Maseda has been a wonderful colleague and I am 
honored that he has entrusted me with his patients.”  
 
Dr. Schmidt received a 97 percent patient satisfaction rating in a survey conducted in 2016. “I 
invest the time to thoroughly examine patients and answer all of their questions. Typically, I spend 
30-minutes or more with each patient. I want to ensure that patients have enough time to 
thoroughly discuss their symptoms and that I provide them with an accurate diagnosis.” 
 
Dr. Schmidt, a board-certified internist, received his medical degree from the University of 
Pennsylvania School of Medicine. He interned and completed his residency in internal medicine 
at the Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania. Dr. Schmidt then studied for five years at the 
National Institutes of Health, first as an officer in the Public Health Service working in the 
National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases; and then as a fellow of the Arthritis 
Foundation in the National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute. More information on his practice is 
available at www.SchmidtMD.com. Dr. Schmidt can be contacted at 732-282-8166 or 
JohnSchmidt@SchmidtMD.com.   
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